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Have worked in elections (absentee voting in Alaska and verifying signatures as well 

as assisting with ballots in Oregon) and having voted in elections in two different 

states, I know first hand that mail-in voting allows for more accessibility across 

parties, and is a system that has lots of checks and balances. 

 

In person voting limits who is able to vote due to work schedules, child care, health 

conditions, and access to polling locations, and leads to a lower voter turnout.  


